
 

MUNICIPALITY OF BROME VILLAGE 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR MINOR EXEMPTION DM 2021-01 

 

Public Notice is hereby given by the undersigned that in accordance with Article 145.6 of the Act 

Respecting Land Use Planning and Development, the Municipal Council of the Municipality of 

Brome Village will hold a written public consultation in accordance with the procedure set out in 

the Ministerial Order number 2020-074 of the Minister of Health and Social Services dated 

October 2, 2020, concerning the application for a minor exemption DM 2021-001. 

The Municipal Council will decide on the following minor exemption application during its meeting 

of April 5, 2021, at 7:00 p.m.: 

NATURE AND EFFECTS : 

Application for a minor exemption (DM 2021-001) that would allow the 

subdivision of the lot where St. John Church is located in order to separate it from 

the cemetery lot. The elements of this request concern the minimum double 

frontage, the minimum average depth as well as the minimum area in derogation 

to section 6.2 of the Subdivision By-law Number 148-2011-16.  

IDENTIFICATION OF THE LOCATION: 

The concerned site is located on lot 4 266 986 of the Cadastre of Quebec at 333, 

chemin Stagecoach in Brome. 

 

Any person wishing to express an opinion on the subject may do so in writing within 15 days 

following the date of this publication in one of the following ways: 

- By mail: 330 Stagecoach Road, Brome QC J0E 1K0 

- By email: admin@bromevillage.ca 

- At City Hall, using the mail chute located at the door of City Hall 

 

Dated at Brome, this 10th day of March 2021. 

 

 

Francis Bergeron 

Director General and Secretary-Treasurer 


